
Stack Facts®
 Bulletin No. 1124
January 29, 2009

www.pacerstack.com2300 Clayton Road, Suite 1200 • Concord, CA 94520 • 925-887-1400 • 877-917-2237

Service for 53’ Containers Between Seattle and 
Chicago will be Handled at New Tacoma South 
Terminal, Beginning January 30, 2009
 

 

Dear Valued Customer:

Just to remind you, Pacer service for 53' containers on UPRR between Seattle and 
Chicago and beyond Chicago will be handled at UPRR's new Tacoma South 
Intermodal Terminal (TacSim) effective on the days and times listed below.
 
If you haven’t done so, please make note of the following transitions:

•   As of January 30, 2009, all Westbound containers ingated at CSX Northeast origins 
     will be destined to TacSim 

•   As of February 2, 2009, all Westbound containers ingated at UP Chicago Global 1 
     will be destined to TacSim 
 
•   As of 0700 February 9, 2009, all Eastbound containers should be tendered to 
     TacSim 
 
Also, please remember that Pacer does not offer 48’ service into Seattle or Tacoma.
 
You should tender billing showing TACOMA or TacSim as the origin/destination 
effective on the above dates. (Pacer and UPRR will automatically convert billing
for 30 days).
 
If you have any questions regarding this notice, please feel free to contact your Pacer 
Stacktrain Business Development or Pricing representative.

We appreciate your business.


